
 

 

 
Town of Lenox 

Zoning Board of Appeals 
July 29, 2020 

Roche Reading Park 
7:00 p.m. 

Public Hearing  
 
 
Members Present: Robert Fuster (RF), Shawn Leary Considine (SLC), Clayton Hambrick (CH)  
Absent: Albert Harper (AH), Clifford Snyder (CS) 
Staff: Gwen Miller, Land Use Director 
 
Continuation of 29 Kemble Street and 46 Sargent Brook Road Special Permit Requests  
Robert Fuster told the group and members of the public gathered that the hearing was being 
continued to August 3, 2020 via Zoom. With only three members, they would not be able to 
vote, and it was also starting to rain. He adjourned the public hearing before 7:30 p.m. 


